GHS Announcements
Tuesday, February 21, 2017
 
 

MISC
Connected (Elementary PTO) is looking for volunteers to help at our Free Family Game Night on Thursday, February 23 from 5-7pm. Volunteers will help by playing board games with families or assist in serving a hotdog meal. Sign up at http://signup.com/go/h1WMEz. If you have questions you can email grinnellconnected@gmail.com
Iron Chef is back! Sign-ups are outside of Mrs. Skouson's room. Competition is Thursday, February 23rd from 7-7:45 am. 

Are you interested in seeing Caucasian Chalk Circle for free? Then volunteer to be an usher for the play on March 2, 3, or 4th! If interested, contact Naomi at veldbnao@grinnell-k12.org
Attention current members of National Honor Society!  We will be holding a brief informational meeting for this year's service project on Wednesday, February 22nd in Mr. Backlin's room at 3:20.  Check your email for more details.  The service project is required to maintain membership in NHS.
ATHLETICS
BASKETBALL: GIRLS REGIONAL TOURNAMENT:  Grinnell vs. CARLISLE @ 7:00
Score from last night’s District Varsity Boys basketball game: Grinnell 72 and North Polk 30.
The girls’ tennis team will hold a sign up meeting after school Thursday in the media center.

GIRLS SOCCER will have an organizational meeting TODAY at 3:30 in the cafeteria.
Friday, February 24th at 7pm, plan to attend the 7th annual Dancing with the Paws Winter Showcase!!  Your entertainment will include teams from Solon, PCM, Montezuma, Central College, Michelle's Dance Academy, Steppin' Out Dance Studio and your own GHS cheer squad, Grinnell Tiger Paws and Coed dance teams!  All this for the low price of $5.00 for Adults and $3.00 for students-right here in the GHS gym!!  You don't want to miss this upbeat night of dance entertainment!!  

COUNSELING OFFICE
​William Penn College will be here TODAY (2/21/17) at 1:15. Please see Mrs. Plagge for a prior pass.     
Attention 9th graders - On April 4th, GHS will offer the PSAT 10 test.  It is just like the PSAT test that is given in October to the sophomores & juniors who wish to test.  A letter will be sent to your home this week, which explains the test in further detail.  The PSAT 10 may not be appropriate for all students.  If you decide to test, please let the Counseling Office know by Feb. 24 so that a test will be ordered for you.
CLUBS/ACTIVITIES

Its National FFA Week! Help celebrate by participating in dress-up days and activities during lunch. 
TUESDAY:

Dress: Inside Out Day
Game: Livestock Judging
WEDNESDAY:
Dress: Cattle Show Shirt or FFA Shirt Day
Game: Team Ski Challenge
THURSDAY:

Dress: Hat Day
Game: Milk the Cow!
FRIDAY:

Dress: Blue and Gold Day
Game: Corn Kernel Guess 
Also, don't miss KISS THE PIG!!! 10 teachers will have a jar in the lunchroom every day during FFA week. You vote by putting money in the jar of the teacher you want to see kiss a pig. All proceeds are used to purchase supplies for PALS.

